February 4, 2016

Smilja Kalenic, MD, PhD
Editor in Chief of International Journal of Infection Control
Re:  Manuscript submission

Dear Professor Kalenic, 
Please find attached a manuscript entitled “Measuring readiness for and satisfaction with a hand hygiene e-learning course among healthcare workers in a pediatric oncology center in Guatemala City” by Gonzalez ML et al that we would like to be considered for publication in the International Journal of Infection Control. 
The manuscript report on the importance of HCWs’ e-readiness when integrating technologies into educational programs in low- to middle-income countries. 
An abstract on these findings was accepted to be presented at the Sixteenth Congress of the International Federation of Infection Control and we were invited to submit a manuscript to the International Journal of Infection Control. This is an IFIC2016 scholarship submission. We believe that the topic and the findings of the manuscript are ideally suited to the readership and overall interests of this journal.
Our group is currently involved in improving the care and prevention of infections in immunocompromised children in low income countries. 

Please let me know if you require any additional information, and I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours truly,

Miguela A. Caniza
Director of Infectious Disease – International Outreach

Department of Infectious Diseases

Department of Global Pediatric Medicine 

International Outreach Program 

St Jude Children’s Research Hospital
